
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April/May/June 2008 
 

SUMMER 
 

Summer is rapidly 

approaching and will be 

here before you know it! 

The Nannies are 

planning a fun and 

exciting summer in the 

sun! We would like to 

ask our parents to help 

us out with these 

summer plans. We have 

many field trips 

scheduled along with 

different arts and 

crafts planned. It would 

be very helpful if you 

read all correspondence 

that we have posted 

either on your child’s 

cubby/door or at the 

main entrance. We do 

not want any child to 

miss out on the fun. 

However, due to 

staffing needs and the 

need to make certain 

reservations in advance, 

it is imperative that you 

read all instructions, 

follow those guidelines 

and sign your child up as 

soon as possible.  For 

children ages three 

years of age and older, 

we will be using the 

Center’s vans. Each van 

has been equipped with 

the appropriate safety 

standards. If you have 

concerns about this and 

you would rather your 

child NOT attend the 

out of Center field 

trips, this is also your 

option. Parents of 

children under the age 

of three will NOT 

attend out of Center 

field trips. 
 

 

Vacation 

Reminders 
 
When requesting 

vacation time, you will 

need to submit your 

request in writing one 

week in advance, 

otherwise we might not 

be able to honor your 

request. The policy of 

the Nannies Unlimited is 

as follows and can be 

reviewed in our parent 

manual located on our 

web site: 
nanniesunlimtedchildcare.com  

Full time children will be 

eligible for vacation 

after the child has been 

enrolled in the center 

for six months. (This 

excludes part time and 

school age children) 

(Part time is defined as 

anything less than 5 days 

a week Monday through 

Friday). One week of 

vacation per calendar 

year with one week 

written notice is 

requested. (Vacations 

are taken in a block of a 

week.) 
 

 

 

 



 

Severe Weather 

Tornado Safety 
 

The Nannies Unlimited 

Child Center & 

Preschool’s policy and 

procedure during a 

tornado warning: 

Children located in the 

Nursery and Toddler 

room will proceed to 

the basement. Children 

in the Two-Year-Old 

room, preschool and 

schooler’s room will go 

to the three year old 

room in the lower level 

of the south building. 

The children will crouch 

down on the floor, 

placing their heads 

between their knees 

while covering their 

heads with their hands.  

The Nannies have 

monthly tornado drills 

to familiarize the 

children with these 

procedures. The Center 

also has weather radios 

that receive their 

information from the 

National Weather 

Service. The weather 

radios automatically 

alert the staff when a 

watch or warning is 

issued. 

 

The Nannies Unlimited 

Child Center & 

Preschool Inc.  realize 

that your child’s safety 

is of your up most 

concern. However, the 

Center requests that 

parents refrain from 

calling the Center 

during a tornado 

warning. This will 

enable the staff to 

focus on the children’s 

safety and security 

without distractions. If 

there is a concern you 

need to be notified of, 

the staff will contact 

you immediately.  
 

 

 

 
Oral Health Clinic 

Dr. Chad Johnson, DDS 
1225 Copper Creek Drive, 

Suite K 
Pleasant Hill, Iowa 
(515) 266-3700 

 

Let's Talk Teeth 
  

Have you ever 
written instructions 
for someone or 
something?  
Obviously, when you 
read them at times, 
they can make or 
break the outcome.  I 
wanted to briefly 
write about the 
general essentials 
that you may forget 
to discuss at the 
dental office, or 
that they are too 
busy to talk about; 
but we all know 
that children do not 
come with 
instruction manuals. 
  
So, the core basics: 
your children 
should be brushing 
twice a day, two 
minutes total each 
time.  This should 
begin when they 
have even one tooth 

in their mouth.  
When they are old 
enough to hold the 
brush, allow them 
to take ownership by 
brushing themselves 
(though not fully 
effective, we know), 
but you also should 
brush an extra 
minute for the 
effective brushing. 
  
Once children have 
back teeth that are 
touching one 
another, those teeth 
should get flossed; 
at a minimum of once 
weekly.  This is the 
biggest helper for 
you in preventing 
cavities between 
teeth.  Stores sell 
flossers, so you 
don't have to put 
your hands and 
fingers in their 
mouths.  By age 6-7 
years old, they may 
floss themselves. 
  
Fluoride rinse is a 
perfect thing to do 
for preventing 
cavities; once you 
know that the 
children are able to 
spit (normally by age 
4).  You can 
demonstrate 
spitting, and have 
the child enact what 
they just saw you 
do.  ACT fluoride 
rinse is inexpensive, 
and comes in various 
flavors, and is to be 
done for 30 seconds 
twice daily.  Generic 
brands are just as 
good, too.  Children 
who swallow this 
rinse can get sick to 
their stomach, and it 
can cause white 
spots on their 
developing adult  



 
 
teeth, so spitting it 
out is crucial. 
  
Lastly, children 
should be visiting 
the dentist at 12 
months old, which is 
younger than 
previously taught, 
but this has many 
benefits, and the 
appointments are 
much shorter.  
Catching cavities 
early makes for 
easier fixes, as 
well.  You can do all 
you can, but a visit 
to the professional 
at an early age will 
pay off, 
psychologically for 
you and the child, 
and allows for a 
good relationship to 
build between the 
child and dentist.  
Cavities have been 
found in children's 
mouths earlier and 
earlier since high-
fructose corn syrup 
has been introduced 
to the American diet 
in the 1960's, and 
this is the primary 
reason for early 
intervention and 
screenings with 
toddlers at the 
dental office. 
  
Brushing, flossing, 
and fluoride 
rinsing.  These are 
your perfect 
trifecta for cavity 
prevention, and are 
not only relatively 
inexpensive, but they 
will spare your 
child the agony of 
shots, drills, and 
learning to hate the 
dental visit 
experience!   

Keeping  

Summer Safe: 
We want to have a fun 

and safe summer. Keep 

in mind when children 

are playing outdoors, 

there is a natural 

increase in injuries due 

to running and playing. 

We keep track of all 

accidents to ensure a 

quality control program. 

This helps us find 

potential problem areas 

that might be 

eliminated. If you 

should get and accident 

report in your child’s 

cubby, please sign one 

copy and place it in the 

incident report cubby 

next to the coffee 

center in the front 

lobby, the other copy 

you may take home for 

your records.  

When the children are 

playing outdoors in the 

summer, they all get 

“lubed” up with 

sunscreen/sunblock. If 

you have not brought 

your child’s sunblock for 

the 2008 summer we 

encourage you to do so 

as soon as possible. 

Please give this to your 

child’s teacher. Make 

sure you mark your 

child’s name on the 

tube/bottle in large 

print so the teachers 

can be sure to use this 

on your child. 

Swimming season is also 

upon us, we ask that 

you bring your child’s 

swimming suit with your 

child’s names marked 

clearly on them!  It can 

be very frustrating for 

the staff when they 

cannot determine whose 

swimming suit belongs to 

whom. Remember, if 

you thought the 

swimming suit was cute 

or cool, so did someone 

else! You can only 

imagine over 100 

swimming suits without 

names! This is also very 

frustrating for your 

child.  

Parents of children in 

diapers, we ask that 

you purchase a package 

of “swimming diapers”. 

Please place your child’s 

name on the package 

and he/she can use 

them during the season. 

If your child doe not 

have the swimming 

diapers they cannot get 

into the water. This is 

for the health and 

safety of each child.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder!  
Just a reminder to all 

parents, guardians, and 

family members. Please 

keep extra clothing here 

at the Center for those 

emergencies when 

children need to change 

into something clean/dry. 

This includes newborns 

up to and including school 

age children. We do not 

keep extra clothing here 

at the Center for safety 

and storage reasons.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESCHOOL 
FIREFLIES 

GRADUATION! 
 
It has been another 
exciting year! Just to be 
a part of your child’s 
growth and 
development in 
preparation for 
kindergarten has been 
very rewarding. We 
appreciate the support 
and trust each parent 
has given The Nannies 
Unlimited Child Center 

and Preschool Inc., and 
allowing the teachers 
the opportunity to work 
with your child (ren) 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To those parents who 
have children in the 
Firefly room attending 
kindergarten in the 
Fall of 2008, rates will 
be adjusted the first 
week of school 
towards the end of 
August 2008. Tuition 
for children attending 
before and after school 
will be $75.00/wk. 
Those children 
attending either 
before or after school, 
tuition will be 
$55.00/wk. If your 
child is enrolled in our 
school program they 
will be eligible to 
attend, “no school 
days” due to any 
reason. The price for a 
child to attend an 
extra no school day 
will be $30.00/day. 
However, their price 
will never exceed the 
weekly tuition rate for 
schoolers of 
$110.00/wk. Further 
information will be 
sent to the parents for 
those who wish to 
participate in our 
school age program. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scratch/Paper 
Needed! 
 

The Nannies Unlimited 

Child Center and 

Preschool Inc. is still 

looking for paper for our 

children to use for their 

creative self expressions! 

(coloring and cutting 

etc…) We appreciate all  

parents who have already 

brought us paper it has 

been put to good use and 

very  much appreciated.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to tell 

our parent’s and family 

members how much we 

appreciate them. You 

are very special and we 

thank you for sharing 

your children with us. 

It is our privilege to 

get to know each of you 

and watch your children 

develop and grow 

physically,  

 



 

 

 

developmentally and  

emotionally.  

Your generosity and 

support has been 

overwhelming since we 

opened our doors. Your 

continued donations are 

wonderful and the 

children use those items 

daily.  

 

If we have forgotten to 

properly thank you 

please forgive us, it is 

not our intention to 

exclude anyone.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Accident Prevention!Accident Prevention!Accident Prevention!Accident Prevention!    

 
Parents & Families we 

would really appreciate it 

if you would remind your 

children to walk when at 

the Center. This includes 

not only inside the Center 

but outdoors in the 

parking lot.   

The teachers are 

constantly reminding the 

children to Walk! Walk! 

Walk! Otherwise children 

and others are going to 

get hurt. Thank You! 

 

Policies and Policies and Policies and Policies and 

Procedure Procedure Procedure Procedure 

Reminders!Reminders!Reminders!Reminders!    
    
Please notify the Center Please notify the Center Please notify the Center Please notify the Center 

when you have a change when you have a change when you have a change when you have a change 

in address or phone in address or phone in address or phone in address or phone 

numbernumbernumbernumbers, whether it be s, whether it be s, whether it be s, whether it be 

work or home so we may work or home so we may work or home so we may work or home so we may 

keep our records updated keep our records updated keep our records updated keep our records updated 

for the safety of your child. for the safety of your child. for the safety of your child. for the safety of your child.     

    

Children who leave the Children who leave the Children who leave the Children who leave the 

Center during the day, for Center during the day, for Center during the day, for Center during the day, for 

any reason are considered any reason are considered any reason are considered any reason are considered 

gone and gone and gone and gone and WILL NOTWILL NOTWILL NOTWILL NOT    

return. So remember when return. So remember when return. So remember when return. So remember when 

making doctor making doctor making doctor making doctor 

appointments etc…that it appointments etc…that it appointments etc…that it appointments etc…that it 

mmmmight be best to make ight be best to make ight be best to make ight be best to make 

them towards the end of them towards the end of them towards the end of them towards the end of 

the day. the day. the day. the day.     

    

If your child, for any If your child, for any If your child, for any If your child, for any 

reason is not attending the reason is not attending the reason is not attending the reason is not attending the 

Center for the day, please Center for the day, please Center for the day, please Center for the day, please 

notify the facility as soon notify the facility as soon notify the facility as soon notify the facility as soon 

as possible, preferably as possible, preferably as possible, preferably as possible, preferably 

during the morning hours. during the morning hours. during the morning hours. during the morning hours. 

This helps our staffing This helps our staffing This helps our staffing This helps our staffing 

needs and keeps yourneeds and keeps yourneeds and keeps yourneeds and keeps your    

daycare costs down as daycare costs down as daycare costs down as daycare costs down as 

much as possible. much as possible. much as possible. much as possible.     

        

All children are to be All children are to be All children are to be All children are to be 

signed in and out by the signed in and out by the signed in and out by the signed in and out by the 

parent when arriving and parent when arriving and parent when arriving and parent when arriving and 

leaving the Center. We ask leaving the Center. We ask leaving the Center. We ask leaving the Center. We ask 

that the children NOTthat the children NOTthat the children NOTthat the children NOT sign  sign  sign  sign 

themselvesthemselvesthemselvesthemselves in and out.  in and out.  in and out.  in and out. 

These are documents that These are documents that These are documents that These are documents that 

we have audited. we have audited. we have audited. we have audited.     

    

 
Birthdays/Tuition 

 

Parents: Please 

notify administration 

in writing when your 

child has a birthday. 

There could be 

tuition adjustments 

to be made especially 

when the child turns 

two years of age.  

 

Parents/Families are 

responsible for this 

notification.  

 

Unfortunately there 

will NOT be any type 

of reimbursements or 

adjustments made for 

any oversight 

regarding changes in 

your child’s tuition. 

 

Children who are in 

elementary school do 

not need to notify the 

office of their child’s 

birthdates. Tuition 

does not usually 

change after they are 

enrolled in elementary 

school.  

“The test of the morality of “The test of the morality of “The test of the morality of “The test of the morality of 
a society is what it does for a society is what it does for a society is what it does for a society is what it does for 

its children”its children”its children”its children”    
 

Dietrich Bonhoeffer. 


